
Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 
Nursery Classes 

                                                                                       
 
 
Monday 3rd October 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Bookstart Session 
 

We would like to invite you to come and join us on Friday 7th October 2022 at either 11.15am or 3:00pm to learn 
about the Bookstart initiative. You will be given the opportunity to talk about the initiative and you will also 
receive a free book to share with your child at home. 
 
 
If you are able to join us, please indicate which session you will be attending 
 
11.15am  
 
3.00pm      
 
We look forward to seeing you on Friday 7th October 2022 at 11.15am or 3.00pm 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Miss L Kemp  
Nursery Teacher 
 


